
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 2 May 2019 

   

Question (1) What representations have been made by the Council 

including communication between the Convener and Police 

Scotland in relation to community policing in the city 

following the February budget cut by the Administration? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When will communities be advised as to the impact of the 

budget cut on community police officer numbers in the city? 

Answer (2)  
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